
 

 

 

 

 

Worthington A.M. Rotaryôs Official Governor visit. 

JULY HAPPY NEW YEAR ROTARY!! 
 

AUGUST MEMBERSHIP & EXTENSION MONTH 
¶  3

rd
 -  Miniature Golf Tournament (Lewis Center/Polaris) 

¶  3
rd
 -  Golf Outing (Westerville Sunrise) 

¶  6
th
 -  Golf Outing (Cambridge) 

¶ 13
th
 - 5k Race & Walk (St. Clairsville Sunrise) 

¶ 13
th
 - END POLIO NOW with the Reds (D6670) 

¶ 27
th
 - Central Ohio Heart Walk (Capitol Square) 

 

See www.district6690.org for details on these events and to add yours! 

DG BRENTôS BRIEFS 
 

Greetings District 6690 Rotarians and welcome to a new 
Rotary Year.  I am honored to serve as your District 
Governor.  Our theme this year is ñReach Within to 
Embrace Humanityò, a theme which challenges us to be all 
we can as individuals and an organization and to expand 
our reach of Service Above Self at home and around the 
world. 
 

My #1 goal as your Governor is to support and 
strengthen our Clubs so that you can do the great work of Rotary. Toward that 
end, we will have two primary focuses. The first is membership growth and 
retention.  Rotary attracts many new members every year, and yet our total 
membership has remained stagnant. Why?  Because those newer members feel 
they are not getting from Rotary what they joined for.  To help clubs retain 
members, we are starting a program called Our Members Are Our Customers. 
The goal of the program is simple - help Clubs learn what Rotarians want from 
their Rotary experience and then to provide that ï whether service, friendships, 
networking (not a dirty word in Rotary ï we call it Vocational Service!), fun 
programs, social events, etc. Clubs are encouraged to try new things. How 
about switching one meeting a month to a happy hour and invite guests? Or to a 
hands-on service project at a food bank, or tutoring children? Or both?!   We 
hope clubs will focus on member engagement, not just attendance.  We want to 
make Rotary attractive to the younger generations while providing all Rotarians 
a great Rotary experience.  We will grow and change, yes, but we will also 
adhere to our core values of service, friendship, diversity, integrity and 
leadership.  We have a great District Membership team led by DGN Bart 
Mahoney and they have been hard at work preparing to help our clubs achieve 
the whole club excellence that will enhance membership retention and grow our 
clubs. 
 

Our second focus is building the image of Rotary. The old philosophy of doing 
our good deeds in secret has to change so that the world understands and 
appreciates what we do. This is vital both to growing our membership as well as 
increasing our service.   PR Co Chairs Sue Burness and Sandy Clary are 
preparing an application for a $15,000 Public Relations Grant for our District. 
That money will be allocated to the clubs so that you can use the money to 
promote your clubs and your projects in your own communities.  Make sure 
your club applies for the Club PR Grant (the application is on the District 
website). 
 

We recognize every community is unique, so we will not have any District-wide 
projects that distract from the work you do at home.  But there is one common 
problem throughout our District ï hunger.  In virtually every corner of District 
6690 children go to bed hungry, and people are forced to decide whether to pay 
for utilities or food. Rotary is uniquely positioned to help. Thatôs why I am 
encouraging all our clubs to conduct at least 3 hunger awareness and alleviation 
projects in their communities this year.  Letôs work together to fulfill this most 
basic human need. 
 

I hope to use this newsletter not only to fill you in on the latest news (see the 

article on our first RYLA conference to be held in July!), but to bring useful tips 

on membership, public relations, projects, and other tidbits.  We want to help all 

our clubs and Rotarians to find and fuel their passions for service.  Please join 

with me so that together we ñReach Within to Embrace Humanity!ò 
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DOES THIS SERVICE PROJECT FIT YOU? 
WESTERVILLE ROTARY DOES JULY 4TH WITH A BANG! 

  In Westerville, the 4
th
 of July Celebration starts with 

a bang and ends with a bigger bang, thanks to the 
hard work of Westerville Rotary. On July 4, this 
Community Service event touches nearly everyone 
in town, as the Rotary Club sponsors all the 
Independence Day events in the city.  A starting gun 
is fired in the morning hours to get the Rotary Road 
Run underway.   This year, more than 600 
participants ran the 5K course through the streets of 
Westerville.   
  Later in the afternoon, some 15,000 people lined 
State Street to see the parade.  Thousands of 
children were eager to collect candy while watching 

140 parade entries of fire trucks; floats; local 
businesses; high school bands; dance, cheer and 
martial arts schools, church groups and various other 
organizations lined up to drive, walk, dance, march 
and wave their way through uptown Westerville.  
  A July 4 holiday wouldnôt be complete without some 
fireworks.  In addition to the run and the parade, 
Westerville Rotary also sponsors the cityôs 
fireworks display.  For 30 minutes, the fireworks are 
continuously blasted into the night air and 
choreographed to patriotic music.   The celebration 
is topped off with a 4 minute grand finale ïthe 
biggest bang. 

ñJust as Rotary itself can never keep its place 
unless it is constantly growing, so each individual 
Rotary Club cannot afford to stand still while the 
stream of life moves onward." 

Armando de Arruda Pereira,  

1940-41 RI president 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE 
 

  When Paul Harris organized Rotary, his first 
priority was to focus on the vocations of prospective 
members, so as to broaden the professional nature 
of Rotary.  From the beginning, individual vocations 
were the cornerstone of Rotary.  Governor Brent 
would like to focus new energy on Vocational 
Service under the program heading of: ñPreparing 
Today to Improve Tomorrow.ò  Our new Rotary 
Vocational Service (RVS) program provides every 
Rotarian and Club an opportunity to become active 
in a menu of programs that can change lives.  It will 
affect both the recipients and the Rotarians and 
Clubs who will provide the services.  We have 

designed a menu of more than 30 projects. They 
are organized by target audience, ranging from 
students to older members and mature workers 
who are struggling to cope with the increasingly-
shifting career landscape.  Our list is by no means 
complete, and Rotarians and their Clubs are 
challenged to come up with their own ideas.  A 
minimum of four completed RVS projects are 
required to qualify for the Governorôs 2011-12 
Award for Distinguished Club Service.  - Doug 
Barno, D6690 Vocational Service Chair 

NEW GENERATIONS 
  DG Brentôs District Goals for 2011-12 emphasize 
the importance of Membership Development and 
Retention.  ñOkay Viers, so why is the New 
Generations Chair talking about membership?ò 
The answer is really simple:  
  Many clubs miss the opportunity to give new 
members meaningful responsibilities early on in 
their membership. Unfortunately, many become 
disillusioned and resign.    
  Our new members are professionals and 
community leaders, otherwise someone would not 
have asked them to join the club!  NEW 
GENERATIONS programs of Youth Exchange, 
Interact, Rotaract and Rotary Youth Leadership 
Awards (RYLA) offer great opportunities for new 
members to become involved in a leadership 
role.  If your club does not have all of these 
programs, consider new members to chair or co-
chair the programs that you do not have.  New 
Generations District Committee Chairs will provide 
assistance as needed.   
  It may take a year or two for the new programs 
to begin functioning, but that's okay.  Your club 
will be developing members who are more likely 
to remain in Rotary and seek other leadership 
responsibilities in your club.  Each District 
Committee for New Generations programs also 
offers leadership and growth opportunities for your 
members that are willing to serve as a member!  - 
PDG Roger  Viers, D6690 New Generations Chair 

Granville Rotarian Larry Miller counsels recent college 
graduate and potential member about Rotary Vocational 
Service. 
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